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13th November 2018 

 
 

Christmas Performances 2018 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We would like to invite you to our Primary Christmas Performances, which are being held in our Loose site 
school hall.  There will be six separate celebrations – across Tuesday 11th December and Wednesday 12th 
December. 
 
Details of the celebrations are as follows: 
 

Tuesday 11th December 2018 – ‘Born In A Barn’ 

Performance 1 
(9:45am) 

Performance 2 
(10:45) 

Performance 3 
(12:45) 

Performance 4 
(1:45) 

Hawthorne 
Fox 
Kestrel 
Cubs 

Woodpecker 
Roedeer 
Maple 
Holly 

Beech 
Chaffinch 
Dormouse 
Foxglove 

Blackbird 
Cherry 
Hedgehog 
Jay 

 

Wednesday 12th December 2018 – ‘Letters To Santa’ 

Performance 1 (9:45am) Performance 2 
(10:45) 

Ladybird 
Bumblebee 
½ Caterpillar 
Squirrel 

Butterfly 
½ Caterpillar 
Badger 
Cuckoo  

 
Please check your child’s class to see which celebration event they are in. Parents are asked to be seated at 
least 10 minutes before the performance starts. You will be able to take your child home following afternoon 
performances, if you would like to.    
 
Your child’s class teacher will provide further details about costumes in due course. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully,  

                                                   
 
Tim Williams    Sarah Costain 
(Head Of School, Primary)   (Assistant Head of Primary) 
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